
Class Concerts Week in Music Lessons 
 
Class concerts are a marvellous informal opportunity for pupils to perform to their fellow 
pupils in school.  During the week after half-term all class music lessons in the Prep School 
will be allocated for solo performance for any pupil who wishes to share their music with 
the class.  Should the children have any accompaniments or backing tracks it would be great 
if they could bring them along to the lesson.  
 
The Autumn Concert takes place on Thursday 16th November at 19:00. Many of the Prep 
School ensembles such as Concert Band, Senior Strings, Senior Brass and the Jazz ensembles 
will be performing the repertoire they have learned this year.  
 


